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Councilmember Jensen thanked Mayor De La Isla and City Manager Brent Trout for facilitating 

the Strategic Planning Session for the Governing Body on April 28, 2018.  He announced a Sales 

Tax Town Hall Meeting would be held on May 22, 2018, at 5:30 p.m. at the Law Enforcement 

Center, Classroom A, to discuss the proposed sales tax extension.  He noted citizens could send 

questions in advance to the Governing Body at citycouncil@topeka.org.  

 Councilmember Mays thanked City Manager Brent Trout and Mayor De La Isla for 

facilitating the Strategic Planning Session on April 28, 2018.  He commended the Topeka Zoo on 

the Roar & Pour fundraising event that occurred on April 28, 2018. 

 Councilmember Coen stated he would be late to the May 8, 2018, Governing Body meeting 

due to a previous engagement. 

 J. W. Benning and Henry McClure appeared to speak under public comment. 

 NO FURTHER BUSINESS appearing the meeting was adjourned at 10:00 p.m. 

 

 
       _________________________ 
       Brenda Younger 

City Clerk 
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